
Dear Mr. Scott: 

Your comments have been received and will be placed into the case file for the commission's consideration 
as it deliberates in this matter. Thank you for your interest. 
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From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sene Thursday, November 15,2007 5:12 PM 
To: Meinykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
S~bjeCe: FW: PSC case # 2007-00134 

From: John Scott[SMTP I 
Sent: Thursday, November 15,2007 5:1016 PM 
To: PSC - Public information Officer 
Subject: PSC case 
Auto ~ o ~ a ~ ~ e ~  by 

My name and address: John Scott, 3291 Roxburg Dr, Lexington, KY 40503 

I feel that construction of a new water treatment plant on the Kentucky River in Owen 
County is the best solution for supplying Lexington and the surrounding counties with a 
dependable and cost-effective water supply for the long term. The plant would be located 
in the pool created by Dam #3 and the present plant is in the pool created by Dam #9. 
The proposed location would have 6 additional pools for water supply. 

This location would allow members of the Bluegrass Water Supply Commission to 
purchase a portion of the facilities if they can raise the necessary funds. If funds cannot 
be obtained, the surrounding counties would have the option to purchase water from the 
facility in times of need. 

I feel that Lexington should not be dependent on purchasing water from the Louisville 
Water Company and should not be dependent upon using a pipe line that belongs to 
another entity. In regard to costs, the Louisville water deserves a profit for their effort 
and the Lexington Water Company also deserves a profit on the cost of the Louisville 
water and a double profit does not seem to be good for the Lexington consumers. 

Thank you 
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